
“The CFI helped me realize that there are 
so many effective ways to teach and that I 
should not be afraid of the consequences 
when new classroom approaches fail. The CFI 
has taught me the importance of periodic 
self-reflection and portfolio development as 
a highly insightful career growth strategy… 
May Symposium is one of my favorite events 
to reflect on the past year and gain new ideas 
for the upcoming school year.”

							             Theresa Clarke




